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16 May 2017
IMPORTANT - VEHICLE SAFETY RECALL
Repair the battery positive line terminal - 0061400400 / 0061390400
Dear Mr

This notice is being sent to you in accordance with the Code of Practice on Safety Defects, as
agreed between the Department for Transport and the representative Trade Associations and
in compliance with the UK General Product Safety Regulations 2005. Please note that this
Vehicle Safety Recall is being actively monitored by the Driver & Vehicle Standards Agency
(DVSA). We are writing to you using information supplied by the local registration authority.

As part of ongoing quality analysis at BMW, it has been established that the plug-in contact of the battery
cable on the front fuse box, (this is mounted behind the glove compartment), can become damaged due to
vehicle vibrations and frictional corrosion, together with a high load current. As a result damage to the plug-in
contact can impair the power supply of the vehicle.

It is possible that the vehicle entry will no longer function or that it may not be possible to start the vehicle. In
some cases it can result in the failure of the vehicle electrical system during the journey. The situation may
be noticed by a flickering of the instruments and jolting of the vehicle.

To make sure that your vehicle is in perfect working order we would like to replace the plug-in contact on the
battery cable with a new version. We estimate that the repair will take around 1.5 hours and will be free of
charge.

Please contact your preferred BMW Centre as soon as possible to arrange for the work to be
completed. To locate your nearest Centre simply go to www.bmw.co.uk and click on “Find a BMW Centre”.

If you've already had this work carried out, please ignore this letter.
If you have any further questions regarding this recall, please contact your preferred BMW Centre.

Kind regards

Rohini Sahajpal
Customer Information Centre Operations Manager



